
 

        
 
    

Dear Parents 

Thank you so much for all your support over the past months.  

I am mindful that due to the current situation, our usual transition provision has been somewhat 

limited for your child.  

With this in mind, I would like to offer the opportunity for a ‘meet and greet session’. 

This will take place on the Tuesday 1st September, which is a teacher training day and so the 

school is closed to other pupils. Your child can come to school for a short taster experience of their 

first day of school (which will actually be Wednesday 2nd September). I am hoping that this will help 

to alleviate some of the first day anxieties. 

The session will run as follows: 

 Your child should arrive at Codsall Middle School at 8.30am in their school uniform. 

 They will not need any other equipment, drinks or their phones. 

 They will be met by myself and their form tutors.  

 They will have a tour of the school.  

 A question and answer session with their form tutor.  

 Collection at 9.30am.  

 

Please be aware that if your child is coming from Pattingham, the coach provision unfortunately 

will not be available on this Tuesday and therefore you will need to transport your child to and from 

Codsall Middle on this occasion.   

I will be waiting at the top of the drive to meet your child. However, if you will want your child to use 

the back gate to enter the school on the first day of term, this will also be open for them to do so on 

the 1st September.  

During the last week of the school holidays, I will contact you so you can book a place for your 

child for the ‘meet and greet session’.  

Once again thank you for your patience and support and I am looking forward to seeing everyone 

in September. 

Take care  

 

Sally Deas / Mrs M Davison (Leaders of Achievement)   

10th July 2020 


